
R-22 Correspondence – Jennifer Kumiyama 

 

 
From: JENNIFER KUMIYAMA [mailto:jnkumiyama@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 11:18 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: E-Comment - 8.3.21 Item 22 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers,  
 
I'm Jennifer, a resident in CD 1 and I'm submitting this e-comment in support of 
Agenda Item #22. I'd like to thank Councilwoman Zendejas for financially supporting 
Books and Buckets which is an amazing mentor program for youth in the Washington 
Neighborhood. The Washington neighborhood youth will deeply benefit from this 
program and I look forward to seeing this year's cohort grow under their leader, David 
McGill's direction.  
 
With gratitude, 
Jennifer Kumiyama 
 
 
 
 


